
 

April 24, 2019 
 
 
Warren Co. School District 
Edie Gardner 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
In reference to your recent request please be advised that McGraw-Hill School 
Education LLC is the sole source for McGraw-Hill’s My Math program. 
 
If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me for further 
assistance.  I can be reached by e-mail at Kristy.McCluskey@mheducation.com. 
 
We appreciate your business and continued support of our educational materials. 
 
Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Kristy McCluskey 
 
 
 

Kristy McCluskey 
Sales Representative 
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